Bugge, Dawn

From: Erin Milliman <erin.milliman@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 04, 2017 10:17 PM

To: Bugge, Dawn

Subject: Case 17-0020

Location: 1097 98th lane NE. Blaine MN 55434
Ms Bugge,

I am the owner of the property closest to where the structure is going to be built. | own the house at 1089 98th Lane NE.
Blaine 55434

I have no objections to the building being built on the property. Size and distance to my yard do not bother me. | give my
full blessing in the building of the detached garage in this proposal. Thank you for your time.

Erin Milliman



